
BTECH (BaoFeng Tech) 
702 N Industrial Ave Arlington South Dakota United States 57212 

 

Date: 2017-08-07 

 

To: Federal Communication Commission 

   Authorization and Evaluation Division 

 

Subject: Attestation statement regarding the Mobile Radio frequency 

 

FCC ID: 2AGND-MURS-V1 

 

Dear Sir or Madam 

We, BTECH (BaoFeng Tech) acknowledge that equipment programming is the responsibility of 

manufacture and authorized service only. The Users cannot directly program the transmit 

frequencies using the normally accessible external controls and USB cable. 

 

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions or need any further information. 

 

Regards 

 

Signature: 

 

 

 

BTECH (BaoFeng Tech)  

Contact person: Greg Wilson 

Title: General Manager 

 


